
 
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, November 18. 

______ This week our randomly selected classes for the spirit day prizes are….. Ms. 

Haff’s class and Mr. Baker’s (math) class! An ASB Officer will be in your classroom 

shortly to hand out candy to anyone wearing Gateway or Seahawks gear! 

______ Please remember that one of our GUARD characteristics is Universal Respect, 

and this is something we need to practice all the time.  We respect all cultures, genders, 

and religions, and we need to avoid any form of hate speech.  If you see or hear 

anything inappropriate or hateful, please report it. 

______ Congratulations to the Soccer teams on their first game.  We did not win, but 

both teams played great games.  Our players showed good sportsmanship and 

demonstrated the GUARD characteristics.  Go Guardians! 

______ Congratulations to Mr. Morgan and the Gateway Band on our first amazing band 

concert last night.   

______ There is a yearbook club meeting on Monday for the photographers and the 

communications committee.  Be sure to have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the 

activity bus during your lunch. 

______The first Boys Basketball and Girls Volleyball games are next Tuesday, November 
22, so if you are on one of these teams, be sure to pay your fee by Monday. 

______ Cross Country Team: Please return your uniforms to the Office by Monday to 
avoid a fine. 

______ The Prodigies for Peace Writing and Art Contest helps our local community celebrate the 

life of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Check out the announcement on the Gateway website 

homepage for more information.  The deadline for entries is December 16.  

 ______ The Student Store is open today during lunch.  Please practice your GUARD 
characteristics while waiting in line. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 


